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State Plan Amendment (SPA) #: PA-18-0015 

This file contains the following documents in the order listed: 

1) Approval Letter
2) CMS 179 Form/Summary Form (with 179-like data)
3) Approved SPA Pages 



DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
150 S. Independence Mall West 
Suite 216, The Public Ledger Building 
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania  19106-3499 
 
 
 
Region III/Division of Medicaid and Children’s Health Operations 
SWIFT # 060120184005 
 
June 28, 2018 
 
 
Teresa Miller 
Secretary  
Pennsylvania Department of Human Services 
625 Forster Street  
Room 333, Health & Welfare Building 
Harrisburg, Pennsylvania 17120 
 
 
Dear Secretary Miller: 
  
The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) has completed its review of 
Pennsylvania’s State Plan Amendment (SPA) Transmittal Number 18-0015, “Designation of 
additional practitioners in FQHC/RHC settings.”   SPA PA-18-0015 designates additional 
practitioners who can provide a billable encounter in Federally Qualified Health Center 
(FQHC) and Rural Health Clinic (RHC) settings under Pennsylvania’s State Plan.  
 
This SPA was approved on June 27, 2018 with an effective date of July 1, 2018.  Enclosed are:  
  

1. The CMS Summary Page (CMS-179 form); and 
2. The approved State Plan pages for PA-18-0015. 

 
If you have any questions concerning this SPA, please contact Mary McKeon at 215-861-4181. 
 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
        
        
       Francis T. McCullough 

 Associate Regional Administrator 
 

Francis T. 

Mccullough -S
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